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June 13, 2011 

 
Aloha Moloka’i Beneficiaries, 
 
 The Kalaupapa National Park Service has just conducted a series of open house 
meetings on the islands of Moloka‘i, Maui and O‘ahu to get input from the community 
on the preliminary alternatives that describe four different future visions for managing 
the natural and cultural resources and opportunities for Kalaupapa.   
 
 As landowner, and trustees of Hawaiian Home Lands, we want to get your 
mana’o on the preliminary alternatives presented.  It is important for all of us to give 
proper guidance and vision to protect and preserve Kalaupapa, a special and spiritual 
place for our people. 
 
 Our Planning Office will be holding a Beneficiary Consultation meeting to talk 
story and get comments regarding these preliminary alternatives on: 

 
JUNE 29, 2011 
(Wednesday) 

Lanikeha Community Center 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 
 On the following day, June 30, 2011, planning staff will be at DHHL’s office at 
Külana ‘Öiwi from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. to give beneficiaries another opportunity 
to talk story about Kalaupapa, provide comments, and to share their mana’o. 
 
 I know we are all busy, but please try to make time to attend this important 
meeting.  If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Kaleo Manuel in our 
Planning Office at 620-9485. 
 
     Me ke aloha, 
 

 
     Albert “Alapaki” Nahale-a, Chairman 
     Hawaiian Homes Commission 
 


